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Parental Engagement Opportunities, Summer 2. 

We are delighted to be able to welcome you to the following events this half-term: 

‘FIT 4 FUN’ Afternoons 
Each year group will be having a designated afternoon for their sports activities.  Families are invited to come 
and join in the fun from 2.30pm: 
 

EYFS  Friday 5th July 
Year 1  Wednesday 10th July 
Year 2   Thursday 11th July 
 

Wednesday 3rd July - this will be our ‘Move up’ day. Our Year 2 children will also spend the day at their new 
schools unless you have been notified otherwise by the new setting. 
 

End of Year Showcase Shine Times – EYFS and YEAR 1 
Parents/Cares & families are invited to come and enjoy a whistle stop presentation of what the children have 
learnt this year in their Showcase Shine Times. 
EYFS  Monday 15th July, 2:30-3pm 
Year 1   Tuesday 16th July, 2:30-3pm 
 

Year 2 Leavers Shine Time – Thursday 18th July, 2.15pm 
Parents/carers & families are invited to join us as we say ‘goodbye’ to our Year 2 children. 

 

Please watch out for further details about all these events ☺. 
 

Message from the Headteacher 
 
Dear DIS families, 
 

We have reached the end of the first half of the summer term and I really don’t know where the time has gone! As 
always, life at DIS has been busy with lots of wonderful learning experiences. We are so proud of our children – they 
are growing in confidence and showing great resilience, determination, and perseverance! 
 

As we move into Summer 2, we start to think about moving on. I am sure some of you are already thinking about your 
child’s next year group. As you may know, we usually change the classes around and often move staff too. Please be 
assured that all changes will be carefully considered to ensure we have the right people, in the right places with the 
right children. It is like a giant jigsaw puzzle! 
 

We will be sad to say goodbye to one of our long-serving Midday Supervisors, MRS TAYLOR. After many years of 
service to our school, Mrs Taylor is retiring today to enjoy lots of lovely activities with her husband. We wish you all 
the best Mrs Taylor, we will miss you! 
 

We hope you have a lovely half-term break. Please keep going with reading and also check into Class Dojo for the 
great activities the teachers add on every week. There is no reason for your child to say “I’m bored” as there is so 
much to do to keep them busy! 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
Take good care of yourselves and each other. 

Best wishes 

Mrs Waters & the DIS Team       

School closes at 3.15pm today for our half-term holiday and reopens at 8.45am on Monday 3rd June. 

Foodbank 
Dogsthorpe Infants is an agent for foodbank vouchers. If you are currently going through a difficult financial 
time and need a food parcel, please speak to Mrs Waters or Mrs Gardner. You can be assured that this will be 
kept confidential. E-Vouchers are now available so can be sent to you electronically.   

If you require a voucher over the holiday period, please email Mrs Waters/Mrs Gardner on: 
office@dogsthorpeinfants.org.uk or click on the link on our school website www.dogsthorpeinfants.co.uk 
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